
 
 

Construction Activities Update 
March 25 – April 5 

______________________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE BE ALERT!  Traffic control is in place for your safety. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
What's Happening in the Next 2 Weeks (March 25 - April 5)? 
 
Day Shift 

• Continue/complete tree & brush on the westbound side of Imjin Parkway.   

• Continue/complete installation of silt fence at project limits.  

• Begin demolition of existing roadway section on westbound Imjin Parkway lanes (behind the 
concrete barrier). 

• Preston Drive – grading earthwork, excavation for sanitary sewer pipe, layout for soundwall 
and retaining wall. 

 
Night Shift   

• Continue/complete installing concrete barrier rail, temporary signals and signage on Imjin 
Parkway from Reservation Rd. to Imjin Rd.  Additionally, the contractor will be performing 
pavement repairs between Abrams Drive and Preston Drive. We are happy to report that 
the contractor is running ahead of schedule! We now anticipate that all night work will be 
completed on Tuesday night (3/26). 

 
Imjin Parkway will be closed at NIGHT (only) through 3/25, from 8:00 PM – 6:00 AM but open 
for the weekend from Imjin Road/Imjin Parkway intersection to the Reservation Road/Imjin 
Parkway intersection.  Emergency vehicle access will be available except at Preston Drive.  
Abrams Drive will remain open for through traffic. 

 
Night work will result in additional noise (motorized equipmentand backup alarms being 
the most prevalent) and the contractor will utilize portable lights to provide light in the 
work area(s).  We are making  every effort to minimize these impacts for adjacent 
residents and appreciate your understanding and patience.   
 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Future Construction Activity and Information:   What's Planned in the Future? 

• Construction of retaining walls and sound walls at Preston Avenue and Abrams Drive 

• Work will continue to grind and remove the existing roadway on the westbound side (behind the 
concrete barrier). 

•  

 



 
Activities During the Week of March 18 - 22 

• Tree and brush removal continued on westbound (toward Monterey) side of Imjin Parkway. 

• Perimeter silt fence at the project construction limits continued on the westbound side of 
Imjin Parkway 

• Contractor installed new striping, temporary signals and signage, and concrete barrier rail  
during night work operations. 

• Installed construction zone speed limit signs.   
 
Please Note: The enforceable speed limit through the construction zone is 25 MPH in the 
construction zone and Preston Drive will be closed at Imjin Parkway for the next 12 months 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
How to Stay Informed 

• Please visit the project website at www.imjinparkway.com or contact Edrie de los Santos 
(City of Marina) at 831.884.1212 

 
Thank you for your patience! 
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